
                                                                                                                                        October 28th- November  1st  
  

 

 

This Week 

We had a hauntingly good week!  This week we learned about the letter ‘H’ and the sound that it 

makes.  Throughout the week we sang along with the Storybots, read My ‘h’ Sound Box, sorted 

pictures that started with ‘H’ and watched the Sesame Street Letter ‘H’ podcast! 

 

This week we learned more about Halloween!  During circle time, we read books about witches 

and sang songs about spiders!  Our favorite story this week was Room on the Broom.  After we 

read the story, we practiced retelling the story during centers using our felt board and story 

props.  On Wednesday, we had the chance to be real witches!  We used crushed up bones (baking 

soda) and stinky witch brew (vinegar) to make potions by mixing all the different colors 

together. 

 

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for Music Class.  We had fun singing and dancing to all her spooky 

Halloween songs.  Our favorite story song was There was an Old Lady Who Wasn’t Afraid of 

Anything. 

 

During our center time we had fun dressing up in Halloween costumes, searching through the 

sensory bin, reading books in the library, trick-or-treating with our little people haunted house, 

and building with Legos. 

 

On Thursday we celebrated Halloween!  We had a blast getting dressed up in our costumes and 

having a parade and trunk-or-treating in the parking lot.  When we came back inside, we enjoyed 

a witchy brew of sherbert and 7-up, monster cereal and a spooktacular dance party.  Thank you 

to everyone who came out to decorate their trunk and helped out during our party! 

Looking 

Ahead 

November 11th 
Veterans Day 

No School 
 

November 27th 
No After School 

 
November 28th 
Thanksgiving 

No School 
 

November 29th 
No School 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News! 

Next Week 

We will be 
learning about 

seasons. 
Letter Of The 

Week 
Tt 


